
From: Samantha Crownover
To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Subject: John Patterson for Chief of Police!
Date: Thursday, August 21, 2025 4:57:33 PM

Hello, 

I met John recently at a presentation he made at the Regent Neighborhood Association. I was
impressed! I have been doing a lot of talking about candidates within our neighborhood and
John Patterson’s name has come up again and again for rising to the top of the pile. Although
this is not a neighborhood endorsement, I wanted to share my personal view. 

Thank you. 

Samantha Crownover
President
Regent Neighborhood Association
Join now! https://donorbox.org/rna-membership-2025
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